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Alex Lopez-Vega

From: Marian Miller <mstilz@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 12:20 PM
To: Alex Lopez-Vega; CouncilAll
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Item 11 Pickleball restrictions

Ref: Restriction of pickleball on private residential properties  
October 10 Council meeting 
 
Dear Mayor Kircher and Council Members, 
 
I am writing to express my strong support of the proposed pickleball restrictions for our residential 
neighborhood. Over the past 11 1/2 years, I have had the pleasure of renting a beautiful cottage at 10 
Canyon Rd. One of the primary reasons I have never considered moving is the serene and quiet 
atmosphere that makes this neighborhood so special. 
 
As someone familiar with pickleball, I am aware that it can be a very noisy sport. The sounds from the 
constant hitting of the ball, combined with player interactions, can disrupt the peace and tranquility that 
residents like myself have come to cherish. I firmly believe that pickleball courts are more appropriate for 
public park areas, where the noise and activity can be better accommodated, rather than in quiet 
residential neighborhoods. 
 
I kindly urge the council to consider the impact on the quality of life for those of us who have chosen this 
neighborhood for its peaceful environment.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that you will make a decision that prioritizes the well-
being of the neighborhood and its residents. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marian Stilz 
Tenant 
10 Canyon Road  
The Cottage 


